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Friday 17th November 2023 
Year 4 Muffin making 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This half term in D.T, Year 4 will be making savoury muffins. Each class will be making their muffins on a 
specified day (see table below), as well as designing a muffin box for their product.   
 

Thursday 23rd November 4D 

Thursday 30th November 4A 

Monday 4th December 4B 

Thursday 7th December 4C 

Friday 8th December 4E 

 
In order for the children to make their own muffins, they will need to bring in: 

• a mixing bowl,  

• a wooden spoon,  

• a tea towel, 

• muffin cases x4 

• A container (to transport the muffins home in) 

• A muffin tin 

• chosen fillings and any toppings  
 

Please bring the above equipment and ingredients in, on the allocated day for your child’s class (and not before). 
The school will provide the ingredients for the muffin base mixture, but you will need to provide the fillings and/or 
toppings your child chooses as part of their design (a small portion of these please, enough for 4 muffins, as we do 
not have the facilities to refrigerate/ store any ingredients not used).  
 
If you have a muffin tin that you are happy to have your child bring in to school, we would greatly appreciate this. We 
will have spares to ensure everyone has one but we cannot provide enough for one each.  
 
For 4A, 4B, 4C and 4E, a slip will be coming home on Friday 24th November with the ingredients and/or toppings 
your child has decided to use. For those children who have allergies, we will provide alternative base ingredients for 
the children. 4D children will have already received this slip.  
 
At the end of the school day, the children will be able to take 3 of their 4 cooked muffins home with them, to enjoy 
and share (as they will be eating one in school to evaluate it). The children will be having their normal lunch; the 
muffins will not be replacing this. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Year 4 teaching team 

 

mailto:info@ravenscote.surrey.sch.uk
http://www.ravenscote.surrey.sch.uk/

